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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet 
 
Hello Sailors! 
 
We got the marks in a couple weekends ago. It only took 4-5 hours to put them all in - the work barge is 
fantastic! John Skawski was, again, invaluable in piloting the boat.  
 
Four skippers and no crew  have registered and paid for the year thus far. Take a minute and fill out a 
registration form and send that and your check along to Clare! The fleet thanks you :) 
 
There will be a tune up race this Saturday to make up for last weekend. Skippers meeting starts at 
12:45pm and the first race is at 1:30pm. 
 
Happy sailing! 
 
 
Liz Clark  
CLCF Secretary 
CLCFCrew@gmail.com 
Fill out this form if you want to crew!  
 
 
 
 
What? You want to buy a boat and join the Cruising Fleet?? Of course you do!  
 
Two boats are looking for a good home, please see below.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1n_LfPARc55NnCE-Obu1DWKiSjRq2tq4MzQtkB0C58Sg/edit?ts=58e19192
mailto:CLCFCrew@gmail.com


This Yngling 21 is being sold by Peter Muschamp for $5,500. He’s been spending more 
time in England and might be moving back. ​pmuschamp@me.com 

    
 
 
Frank Flannery is finally selling his J24 Kantagree.  It would be great if we could keep 
this boat on the lake and racing with us.

mailto:pmuschamp@me.com

